September 17, 2008

Dave Danner, Executive Secretary

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 South Evergreen Park Drive SW

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:  Revised Pages in Docket TG-081588
        DO NOT RE-DOCKET

Dear Mr. Danner:

Enclosed are revisions and corrections to a tariff page we recently submitted in Docket TG-081588 and its related LSN.  We enclose a typed “clean” copy of the new Page 35, and a revised LSN including a reference to the new Page 35.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

If you have any questions relating to this matter, please call me at (360) 734-3490.

Sincerely,

Ed Nikula

Vice-President

